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AFFIDAVIT OF 

PUBLICATION 

State of Colorado } 
County of Weld } ss 

This Affidavit of Publication for the Fort Lupton Press, a weekly newspaper, 
printed and published for the County of Weld, State of Colorado, hereby 
certifies that the attached legal notice was published in said newspaper 
once in each week, for 4 successive week(s), the last of which publication 
was made 6/16/2021, and that copies of each number of said paper in 
which said Public Notice was published were delivered by carriers or 
transmitted by mail to each of the subscribers of said paper, according to 
their accustomed mode of business in this office. 

For the Fort Lupton Press 

State of Colorado } 
County of Weld } ss 

The above Affidavit and Certificate of Publication was subscribed and sworn 
to before by the above named Gerard Healey, publisher of said newspaper, 
who is personally known to me to be the identical person in the above 
certificate on 7/15/2021. Gerard Healey has verified to me that he has 
adopted an electronic signature to function as his signature on this 
document. 

Carla Bethke 
Notary Public 
My commission ends April 11, 2022 

CARLA IBETHJC! 

RUfARV IPUBUC 

STATE·OF•COLOAADO, 
NOTAR'ri J:D 20004025S50 

MY OOMM16$!0!4 �ESM'f\11. fl 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Hunt Farms is applying for a new MLRB permit 
to mine soil at the project site. The site is 
located within the northeast ¼ of Section 33, 
Township 4 North, Range 66 West of the 6th 
Principal Meridian. The site is generally 
bounded on the north by the Weld County Road 
40, on the south by farmland, the east and west 
by Weld County Road 31 and a feedlot, 
respectively. The project is located in Weld 
County, Colorado. 

The proposed date of commencement is late 
fall/winter 2021 or early spring 2022, and the 
proposed date of completion is winter 2027. 
The proposed future use of the land will be 
reclaimed as irrigated cropland. 

Additional information and tentative decision 
date may be obtained from the Division of 
Reclamation Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman 
Street, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 80203, 
(303) 866-3567, or at the Clerk to the Board of 
County commissioners, or the above named 
applicant. 

Comments must be in writing and must be 
received by the Division of Reclamation Mining 
and Safety by 4:00 p.m. on July 6th, 2021 (20th 
day after the 4th publication) 

Please contact Andy Rodriguez with Civil 
Resources at (303) 833-1416 ex. 202 if you 
have any questions or comments regarding this 
application. Scheduled to be published May 26, 
June 2, and June 9 and 16, 2021. 
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